TALLYGAROOPNA PRIMARY SCHOOL NO.3067





Victoria Street, Tallygaroopna

Phone 03 58298264 Fax 03 58298244 <u>tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au</u>
Website - http://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/ Mobile 0403625625 / 0411960164
Facebook Page - <u>Click here</u>

SCHOOL VALUES - RESPECT, HONESTY & INCLUSION

MINI NEWSLETTER

- 1. School Production What a wonderful show on Wednesday night. The children from the school put on a terrific performance and we look forward to seeing the DVD in the next few weeks. Orders for these are due on Thursday (see Tiqbiz \$20). Get in quick to avoid disappointment. We anticipate that these will be available early next term.
- 2. School Review Today was our School Review and lots of discussion took place in regard to achievements and challenges which have occurred over the last 4 years. Part of the day involved setting new goals and targets for the future and this day was very beneficial for the writing of our new Strategic Plan. School Council was represented by Lori Hall and Bernie O'Brien and I thank them for their great input today.
- 3. Kinder Visit The local kindergarten will visit our school for all of tomorrow. We look forward to this day being a fun filled one with many informal and formal activities taking place. We hope this will occur again in 2015, perhaps a little earlier in the year next time.
- <u>4. Munch N Crunch</u> Orders are due tomorrow for Munch N Crunch on Thursday. Please be prompt with these to assist with general organisation and catering.
- <u>5. End of Term</u> Friday is the last day of Term 3 and dismissal will be at 2.25pm as per normal. Normal buses will operate an hour earlier. Please make arrangements for this early finish.
- <u>6. Casual Day -</u> This will be on Friday and will be at no cost to families. The day is strictly casual hats are still to be worn outside though.
- <u>7. Lunch Orders</u> The price list for lunch orders was sent home last week and has also been made available on Tiqbiz. These lunches will begin the first week back, with the first lunch order being available on Thursday 9th October. All orders must be in by Wednesday's. Any late orders need to be taken directly to the Service Station. As a result of this, no pie warmers will be implemented in Term 4 these are strictly for the colder months in Terms 2 and 3.
- <u>8. Mental Health Day</u> This day is scheduled for Friday 10th October. This day is a great opportunity for our kids to hear from experts in regard to cyber safety, bullying and mental health. Many fun activities are planned for this day as well. Permission forms need to be returned ASAP and the cost for the day is \$7 per students which covers the day and travel by bus.
- 9. Swimming Program Our Annual Swimming Program will begin on Monday 20th October and conclude on Friday 24th October. Students will swim from 11am until noon each day and the cost for the program is \$52 per student. This is only a slight increase of \$2 from last year. We will travel by bus leaving at 10.30am and return to school by 12.30pm approximately. Permission forms have more specific details these need to be returned ASAP.
- 10. Principal Arrangements As stated last week. I will be taking Long Service Leave for the first 3 weeks of Term 4 beginning on Monday 6th October. Mrs Wallace will be Acting Principal and Mrs Montgomery will be teaching the Grade 5/6 class in my absence. Normal class activities will continue during this time I will be spending some time with Mrs Monty during the holidays to ensure this happens. I will be back at school on Monday 27th October.
- <u>11. Fun Run</u> Our children were simply marvellous winning 9 of the 14 year level groups at the Fun Run last Thursday. It was wonderful to see the support provided by all of the children on the day. Well done kids.
- <u>12. Enrolments</u> Any families wishing to enrol at Tallygaroopna PS for 2015 can now hand in enrolment forms. It would be appreciated if this is done ASAP to assist with planning. We are excited to have 8 new preps so far for 2015.
- <u>14. OSH Care</u> is on this week on Wednesday Mrs W, Thursday Mr B, and Friday Mrs H, for any interested families. Enrolment forms must be handed in to participate in this program.

15. Art Program - is on this Friday.

Thanks everyone, David Brodie Teaching Principal

The normal full edition newsletter will go home next week

Make sure you are on Tigbiz - many of these items are available here!!

Two way is now available - so you can provide feedback and sign permission forms if needed - absences can be done as well.

PHOTOS WILL BE AVAILABLE IN THE NEXT NEWSLETTER - SCHOOL PRODUCTION, FUN RUN, KINDER VISIT